
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

21 October 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Re: Year 9 Options 2021-22 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to introduce you and your child to next term’s Year 9 options 
process.  This follows on from my assembly in September, in which I outlined the process to all 
our students.  Hopefully, with an understanding of this, it will enable you and your child to discuss 
option choices and possibilities.    
 
You may be aware that this process will take place in February and March 2022, when all Year 
9 students will find out which option pathway they will be taking.  The two pathways will be the 
English baccalaureate or the traditional pathway.  Please do not worry about the finer details of 
this as this will be explained in depth at a later date. 
 
Essentially all students have four option choices and depending on which pathway your child is 
placed on will determine the choices available to them.  Below are two tables that highlight the 
options available in these two pathways. 
 

 
 
Please do not be overly concerned about this, at this time as we are just giving you information 
so that you and your child can make informed choices in plenty of time. 
 
Please note, we are planning on holding the KS4 Curriculum meeting after the February half 
term, this date will be confirmed nearer the time.  In addition to this, you will receive the full 
options booklet with all the information you need early in the new year. 
 



 

 

We look forward to this exciting stage of your child’s education and the point at which they can 
work towards being the best they can be. 
 
Kind regards. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mr D N Goddard 
Deputy Headteacher 


